
INMAN CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING ON ZONING AMENDMENT 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2022 
5:45 PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL 
 
 
 
 
MAYOR CORNELIUS HUFF OPENED THE PUBLIC HEARING. 

 

COUNCILMEMBERS MELVIN FOWLER AND HEATHER MOORE WERE PRESENT. 

COUNCILMEMBER KEVIN NEWMAN WAS PRESENT ON ZOOM DUE TO BEING OUT OF TOWN 

AND COUNCILMEMBER KATHY DITTEMORE WAS ABSENT DUE TO BEING OUT OF TOWN.  

 
MAYOR HUFF STATED THAT THE PURPOSE OF THIS HEARING IS FOR ZONING ORDINANCE 

AMENDMENT NO. 2022-17, AN AMENDMENT TO THE ZONING ORDINANCE TO REZONE THE 

PROPERTY OF 12 PROSPECT STREET TO THE “GBD, GENERAL BUSINESS DISTRICT” ZONING 

DISTRICT.  

 
WITH NO QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS, MAYOR HUFF ADJOURNED THE HEARING AT 5:47 

PM. 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

ROBIN HENDERSON, CITY CLERK  


